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Mr. Magdalino Visitacion
P. 0. Box 754
Maile, Waianae, Oahu

Dear Mr. Visitacion:

This is to apprise you of the status of your application for Special
Permit which was heard before the Land Use Commission on March 5,
1963 and action taken for deferment on March 29, 1963

As you know the members of the Land Use Commission were not confirmed
by the last legislature and are no longer in office. Therefore, final
action may not be taken on your application until such time as new
members are appointed.

Additionally, however, the last legislature passed a bill, presently
awaiting the Governor"s signature, which amends Act 187 and reworks
the Special Permit procedures. Because of this new bill there are now

two possible courses of action open to you, presented below for your
consideration:

(1) You may leave your application in the hands of the Land
Use Commission where it will be presented to the new
members of the Land Use Commission for their consideration
and final action; or

(2) You may withdraw the application along with the filing fe«
and then present it to your County Planning Commission foi
their consideration and action.

When you have decided upon one of the two courses of actions mentioned
above, would you kindly notify this office and we will proceed accordij w

Thank you for your patience thus far. If you have any further questions
please contact me.

Very truly yours

Av-W._. M. MULLAHEY
ACTING EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc: City Planning Commission



